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I’ve been a member of the Fellowship since 2014. At that time, we 

had moved back to Appleton after living in Minneapolis for the 15 

years prior. My husband, Ben West, was raised attending the 

Fellowship and so we decided to check it out again. It immediately felt just 

like home.  I’ve enjoyed being in a community of “seekers.” I’d say 

wondering is one of my favorite things! Our children, Sloane, Noelle, and 

Eila, attend Religious Exploration and we appreciate the values that are 

taught in that program. I attended graduate school at the University of 

Minnesota, receiving a Master’s in Public Health and a Doctorate in 

Psychology. I work at Catalpa Health and my position includes some clinical 

work but primarily I serve as a Clinical Director. I’m passionate about 

teaching and enjoy working with psychologists and counselors in training as 

part of my role. At the Fellowship, I have been a member of the Healthy 

Congregations Team for the past several years, current governing board 

member and facilitated the Parenting Group.    

 

 

 

 


